From: Craig Davis [mailto:cdavis@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2014 2:22 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Lunch with Union League Club of Chicago Staff, 7/11/14

July 15, 2014

Steve Berlin

Department of Ethics

Dear Steve,

I hope all is well.  I am writing to report that I was the luncheon guest of Union League Club of Chicago (ULC) staff on Friday, July 11, 2014.  The Chicago Public Library and the Union League Club are implementing a cooperative pilot program to co-host selected author events.  The luncheon was a working lunch to begin our initial dialogue and offered an opportunity for ULC staff to learn more about the Library and the way in which we plan our programs.  Likewise, it provided me an opportunity to learn more about the ULC and their methods.

As a matter of ethics, I am officially reporting this activity.  If you have any questions, please let me know.

As always, thank you for your kind attention.

With best regards,

Craig

Craig L. Davis, Director

Adult Services Department

Chicago Public Library

